
 
Writing Intensive Curriculum Committee Report to Senate  
November 11, 2018  
 
Members: Sharon Dansereau (chair), Pamela Scheffler (MNS), Noelie Rodriguez (SSC), Ākeamakamae 
Kiyuna (HUM), Tanya Dean (ENG), Kaleo Quintana (GSSS)  
 
The committee met October 23, 2018, from 3:30-5, to review one additional proposal and develop ideas 
for a Spring 2019 WI assessment project. 
 
Other news: 

 Three renewal proposals were approved this semester; revision suggestions were given for two 
other proposals 

 WI course designation changes in STAR (relating to the Foundations move) are being fixed by 
STAR team (please contact committee reps if you encounter any WI-related concerns in STAR) 

 Proposals for Fall 2019 courses (new WI courses and 5-year renewals) are due Monday, 
January 28, 2019 

 Committee plans to hold an informational meeting for new/prospective WI instructors (date 
TBA) 

 
 


